

Constellation Schools

Westpark Community Elementary

"The Right Choice for Parents and a Real Chance for Children"

Dear Westpark Community School Families,

July 6, 2023

Hello! It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I write this Welcome Back letter to you as the new principal of Westpark Community Elementary School. I am proud to become a part of the Westpark community.

I am honored to be entrusted with your child(ren) and take that responsibility very seriously. I fully understand the rewards and challenges you face every day as you work to ensure your child has the best educational experience.

One of the most important aspects of my role here at Westpark Community School will be building strong relationships with our students, staff and families. I am very passionate about how students learn best academically and socially. With that in mind, you can expect that I will work diligently with our staff to make sure our students are exposed to rich educational experiences that are both engaging, challenging and fun.

In closing, please do not hesitate to contact me regarding any concern that you may have. I look forward to having a long and rewarding relationship with your family where we can grow together.

Sincerely, Jean Rizi Principal